
 

250th Anniversary Committee 
 

Meeting Agenda 
September 23, 2014 

 
 
Members:  Darren McLellan, Carol Ann Jordan, Norm Jordan, Jane Beckwith, 
Stephanie Korupp, Catherine Adams, Carrie Dyer and Barbara Powers. Mike 
McGovern attended as our staff rep. 
 
1.  Review of the August minutes  
 
2.  Consideration of purchasing town center banners -- Barbara  
 
3.  Update re town welcome sign -- Darren 
 
3.  Update on "A Night at the Light," our joint venture with the Fort Williams 
Charitable Foundation re: hosting the symphony on Aug. 29, 2015 (rain date 
Aug. 30) – Barbara & Catherine   
 
4.   News from the Cape Elizabeth Historical Preservation Society – Jane & Norm 
 
 • meeting on Oct. 6 
 • move to Public Safety Building 
 • support for grade 4 curriculum on Cape history (books, archives, etc.) 
 • bus tours (any dates available yet?) 
 • docent led landmark discussions Oct. 4 (pancake breakfast?) 
 • connection with Maine Memory Network (Darren) 
 
5.  Update re: Rotary and Lions Club – Barbara & Norm 
 
6.  November 1 Open House at Inn by the Sea – Carrie 
 
 • plans for the afternoon 
 • music? 
 • program? 
 
7.  School news – Barbara 
 
 • TEDx 
 
8.  Treasurer’s report 
  
 • Graphic artist ($250) 
 



  
 • Cost of the blue banners (Catherine reimbursement – cost?) 
 • Cost of 12 town center banners and hardware ($2227.71) 
 • Cost for a speech coach for TEDx if needed ($800.00) 
 • Up front cost for event coordinator for symphony  
 
NEXT MEETING:   
 
 • Scheduled for October 14 – consideration of a move to October 21ß 
 
 
 
 
 
 


